
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DATE: January 3, 2022 

 
TO:  All Vendors 
 
FROM: Brenda Sensibaugh, Procurement Contracts Officer  

State Purchasing Bureau 
 
SUBJECT: 6603 OF   
 
 
This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Invitation to Bid that 
the State of Nebraska intends to award the contract for Brine Production System 
w/Clean Out to: 
 

• Dultmeier Sales LLC of Omaha 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 

 


